Letter from Walter O’Malley to George Spargo

June 26, 1953.

Hon. George T. Sparge,

Triborongh Eridge and Tunnel Authority,
Triborough Station,

Box 35, R.Y.Cs

Dear George:

Thanks for your letter., I azgree with your lawyer's
interpretation of the law. .

It might help to cleur up what I am driving for if 1
enclose copy of reply letter I wrote Bill Traey. All I »uat at this
time is to talk this oubt. Ws need a new ball park and I went advice
from a few people whose opinions would help me.

And George, I am stlll thinking sbout a privately financed,
owned and operated stadium.

Sincerely,

Walter F. O'Malley,
President.
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